January-March 2024



Hello Manzanita Families!

This last month our school was nominated and awarded the honor of Finalist in Best of the North State. What an honor this award. Thank you to all who nominated our school.

When reflecting upon the education students receive here at Manzanita I'm so proud to be part of this team. Students receive education from highly qualified and motivated teachers, kind and loving staff members in every nook and cranny, extra curricular lessons in visual art, instrumental music, dance, band, strings and coding. Intramural sports during the day is a hit with students and our cross country and basketball opportunities provide students the opportunity to work together after school as a team representing Manzanita.

Thank you for the opportunity to work with your families and be a part of your children's education.

With Thanks, Ms. Humphrey

January Events

1/26- School Family Dance 6p-8p

1/29-School yard Rap Assembly Tk-2nd-8a-8:30a 3rd-5th-9a-9:45a

1/30-100th day of school

February Events

2/1- Collaborative conversation about parent handbook 2p-3p

2/2- Student of the month assembly

2/7- World Read Aloud Day

2/13- Board Meeting

2/19-2/23- President's Week (No School)

March Events

- 3/4- Trimester 3 starts
- 3/6- Principal for the day
- 3/27- TK/K Round-up 9:15a



Find Walking Inspiration with the 2024 Healthy Shasta Walks
Passport

Looking for ways to get active this winter?

Find motivation and explore new places with the fun challenges on the new 2024 Healthy Shasta Walks Passport which begins January 1- February 29, 2024.

Individuals of all ages and abilities can participate in the Healthy Shasta Walks Passport Challenge. All participants must live or work in Shasta County.

All participants who complete and check off at least 10 different walks on the Walks Passport are eligible to be entered into a prize drawing.

Participants who black out the passport (complete all 25 walks) will also be entered into a separate drawing for a local sporting goods store gift card. Walks cannot be counted twice.

By March 1, 2024, all passports must be submitted to admin@healthyshasta.org, or postmarked to Healthy Shasta, 2650 Breslauer Way, Redding, CA 96001. Prize drawing winners will be notified by March 15, 2024. Prizes must be collected by March 30, 2024, or prizes will be donated to future Healthy Shasta activities.

Use the attached Walks Passport or download a fillable copy from our website at www.healthyshastawalks.org